Toy Drive

The Silver hill PTO is sponsoring a toy drive in an effort to aid those in our school community this holiday season. 

If you would like to participate,   
[bookmark: _GoBack]please send a new unwrapped gift for either a boy or a girl, age newborn - 16 YEARS OLD,
no later than December 18th. There will Also be a collection area during Parent teacher conferences on Wednesday December 11th.

In addition to toys, we are also seeking contributions of rolls of wrapping paper, scotch tape, and AA, C, and D batteries.  No time to browse the aisles? Target or Walmart gift cards will be gratefully accepted to allow the PTO elves to fulfill specific needs such as clothing in specific sizes.  
 We thank you in advance for your contribution.
                  
